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At the last PTIC meeting there was a presentation on the work on flexible bus services. 

This work has now been completed and is published: 

https://www.pti.org.uk/flexible_bus_services_BODS 

 

The official location of the TransXChange schema is yet to be updated. 

 

Work on implementation within the BODS validator tool is now underway. 

A date from when services using flexible zone stops will be rejected by BODS unless they use the 

flexible service profile has yet to be agreed but is likely to be early 2024. 

Work is now underway with suppliers of data systems and consumers to ensure that the data can be 

understood and presented to the customer. 
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